
 

 

 

 

 

Dear District Rotarians & Others, 
 
I want to thank everyone who has helped me on this journey.  Your support and friendship are very much 
appreciated.  I have had several opportunities to attend District Clubs’ “Changing of the Gavel” and they are all so 
special.  Congratulations to all our new Club Officers and new Club Presidents for this Rotary year of “Serve to 
Change Lives”.  I’d like to congratulate the following District Clubs that had chartering anniversaries that occurred 
in the month of June.   They are: Bow, NH celebrating the start of their 52nd year, Charlestown, NH on the start of 
their 74th year, Claremont Sugar River, NH on the start of their 8th year, Derry Village, NH on the start of their 33rd 
year, Gilford, NH on the start of their 37th year, Lakes Region, NH on the start of their 33rd year, Manchester, VT on 
the start of their 84th year, and finally Raymond Area, NH on the start of their 32nd year of Rotary service.  Lastly, a 
heartfelt thank you to PDG Nancy and IPDG Steve for placing our District on this sound path toward success. 
Please consider doing an act of Rotary kindness for someone that least expects it during the remaining month of 
July.   
 

Be Well,   

John Bob  
                      

“One Love!”  
Bob Marley 

“Serve to Change Lives!” 
Shekhar Mehta 
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